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Monday,  May 8 
Mother's Day Dinner  

(see webpage for event info) 
Monday, June 12 

Dinner meeting 
(see page 5) 

Tuesday, June 20 
Graton Casino Bus Trip 

(see page 6) 
Tuesday,  July 25 
Giants Italian Night 

(see page 7) 
Monday, August 14 

Scholarship Recipients 
Recognition Event  

(see page 8) 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
2023 

IAWG Executive Leaders and Board of Directors 

MAY 2023 Message 

NAME TAGS!  NAME TAGS!         
NAME TAGS!  NAME TAGS! 

Making New Friends and Getting  
Reacquainted! 

Wearing NAME TAGS makes this  
easy.  Please Contact  
Arlene Bin Di Nitto  

ambindinitto@gmail.com to  
request a  NAME TAG  and it will be 

available at the next meeting! 

Greetings from your Officers and Board,

Ciao ladies, some of you were fortunate to attend the April dinner meet-
ing.  Apparently, it was an enjoyable as well as fulfilling evening considering all that 
was accomplished.  Our thanks to Cathy Lucci and Cathy Borrone for all the planning 
and work to bring this into fruition 

The updated approved by-laws will be added to the IAWG website. 
Our club donated $500.00 for the victims of the earthquake in Turkey. 
We are happy to say we are negotiating a luncheon meeting for the month of 

September. 
Lana Vorisses reports the March trip to Eataly was very successful.  

Eataly is amazing.  Just a reminder that the bus trip to Graton Casino will take place 
on June 20th.

It is exciting that we can participate in the Italian Heritage Night at the Giants baseball 
game at Oracle Park on July 25th. The seats are in the bleachers where it’s always 
lots of fun. 

June flyers for members only dinner meeting will be available at our 
Mother’s Day Dinner.  Please see Andrea Bin after check in. 

The lovely month of May is almost here.  The hills are draped in many shades 
of green, the California Poppies are growing all along the roadside, and the flowers, 
shrubs, and trees are alive in lovely bright colors.   A glimpse of the beauty of nature 
due to our epic rainfall. 

This is the month we celebrate our Mothers and we are celebrated by our 
children.  It is such a special day as Mothers are like no others.  They nurture us 
below their hearts for nine months until we decide to present ourselves to the world. 
We celebrate Memorial Day also in May, when we honor the brave men and women 
who died while serving in the United States Military.  On May 5, 1868 General John 
Logan, leader of the organization Civil War Veterans, called for a national day of  
remembrance.  The first national observance was May 5, 1868.  

Finally in 1890 all the states adopted the official holiday.  God Bless America! 

The Officers and Board of the Italian American Women’s Guild wish all the mothers 
a very Happy Mother’s Day. 

Newsletter Correspondent, 
Corinne Verili Courtney 

        HTTPS://IAWGSM.ORG 

 HTTPS://IAWGSM.ORG 

HTTPS://IAWGSM.ORG
HTTPS://IAWGSM.ORG


Submitted by: Jo Amoroso, Sunshine Chair 

In Memory:  Anna Nanna 
The I.A.W.G. extends sincere sympathy to the family of long time 

member, Anna Mary Nanna. Anna was born in Fall River, Ma. in 

1927 and died in Santa Barbara, Ca., on March 23, 2022.  She 

was 95 yrs. old.  Anna came to California in 1948, where in 1950, 

she married Ostillo  (Oscar) Nanna. They lived in San Bruno briefly 

and in 1956 they moved to San Mateo. Anna loved gardening, 

cooking and music, especially Opera. She was a member of St. 

Catherine’s Choir for over 60yrs. and the Italian Catholic Federa-

tion. Preceded in death by her husband in 2007. She is survived 

by her daughter Laura Nanna, son Michael his wife Kristen and 

grandson Christofer. Anna was friendly and always with a sweet 

smile on her face.  

        May she rest in peace 

       **** 

Condolences to Member:   Vana Ferrari on the

passing of her daughter Sherry Alioto-Ferrari 

Reach out to the Officers and more... 

President - Arlene Bin Di Nitto       ambindinitto@gmail.com  

Vice President-Charlene O’Malley       charomalley@aol.com 

Treasurer - Yvonne Bushman      ybushman@sbcglobal.net 

Secretary - Andrea Bin            binny1943@gmail.com 

Events - Lana Vorrises            lanaladuca@comcast.net 

Membership-Joycelyn Firenzi-Pine      firenzi@comcast.net 

Sunshine 

If there is an IAWG member who is ill or having 
major surgery please email me so I can send a 

 Get Well Card to them. 
      Jo Amoroso, Sunshine Chair 

bestnonni44@gmail.com or 650.347.9309 

Mani di Angeli 

If there is an IAWG member or family member 
who has passed away, please call or text me 

so that a memento from Mani di Angeli can be 
delivered. 

Volunteers are always needed to help support 
Mani di Angeli 

 Barbara Valle, Mani di Angeli  Chair 
 call or text 650.302.0667 

JEAN ALLARD May 1 

CHERYL TUFO May 1 

ANNA DUPONT May 2 

JEANETTE RUDDEN May 2 

CONNIE TALLERICO May 4 

MARVELLE MARSHALL May 4 

JEANNETTE ROSSI May 8 

JANICE SALVATO May 10 

CATHERINE LUCCI May 12 

DONNA CERVELLI May 12 

MAVIS DIANDA May 13 

JENNY BENNER May 16 

ADELE DELLA SANTINA May 16 

MARIE SATTUI May 17 

JANET ALLARA May 18 

NANCY HOFFER May 20 

JANET EDDY May 21 

JANET INGERSOLL May 23 

CELIA CAVALLINI May 25 

GLORIA LAGOMARSINO May 25 

BARBARA PORATA May 27 

LISA MASKARICH May 27 

STEPHANIE CORTI May 28 

JUNE ERRICO May 30 

MAY 

BIRTHDAYS 

TREASURER'S REPORT 3/31/2023 

DEPOSITS: March Dinner $5,655.00 

Event $1,050.00 

Newsletter Ad $55.00 

EXPENSES: March Dinner $5,838.26 

Charitable Donation $500.00 

Mani $99.42 

Event $945.00 

TOTAL EXPENSES $7,382.68 

BANK BALANCE $41,295.66  

CD 7422 $25.576.46 

CD 2734 $20,165.23  



THANK YOU TO ALL THE MANI DI ANGELI LADIES 
After 20 years I have resigned from being Mani di Angeli Chairman.  I would like to thank all 

the ladies that have given of themselves in helping with the various endeavor's we took on through
the years. It was team group effort that made Mani a big success all those years!  I really
appreciated all the help and support! It was your dedication that contributed to our success! 

Thank you to the ladies who volunteered to do the deliveries of a token gift of kindness to the members 
and their immediate family.  The responses from the recipients of these small gifts were heartwarming. The 
gifts and cards were not expensive, but they symbolized a reminder to the member that they are being thought 
of and prayed for during their hard times.  It also reminded them that the club members were wishing them and 
their families well. 

The reactions from the members receiving these gifts made this work fulfilling for me and the group.  It 
made us feel that we were doing good for others.  This has been a wonderful experience for me and I learned a 
valuable lesson that a small gesture of kindness can have lasting effects and lifts the spirits of many when times 
are tough.  It is a reminder that kindness is a human need. 

A special thank you to Linda Small who became my first co-chair for many years. With her help and the 
wonderful ladies that over the past 20 years have volunteered and supported the many Mani programs and 
fundraisers we held, such as; hospital toy drives, clothing drives, bake sales, Second Harvest Food Bank 
collection, boutiques, dinners to raise funds for Alzheimer’s Disease and Cooley’s Anemia, and sending care 
packages to our soldiers overseas. The ladies and I have put in many hours of work, but enjoyed doing so as we 
knew we were doing good for our community. Thank you very much all of you ladies who devoted yourself to 
Mani! 

A special thank you to Regina Bortolus, a seamstress, for becoming Mani’s co-chair. In 2010 the Mani 
program expanded into a sewing group.  This group became a very successful philanthropic endeavor to help Child 
Life Hospitals in our community with sick children, by sewing surgical dolls, This program was one of my 
proudest; I am grateful for the opportunity to have started this cause.   Later our sewing group started  sewing 
breast cancer heart pillows and caps for oncology centers, scent hearts for preemies in NICU, blankets and more. 
Thank you to all you ladies that have helped in this cause by volunteering to sew and stuff the surgical 
dolls and breast heart pillows at the PIASC. We worked and talked and had a fun time stuffing and sewing! 
THANK YOU ALL SO MUCH! (too many to name)!  Our Mani sewing group was even featured on the 
ABC7 news with Vic Lee.

Also, a big thank you to the PIASC President and Board of Directors for allowing us to use the 
club premises to do our work! And thank you to our IAWG President and Board of Directors for the 
wonderful recognition and beautiful words and plant awarded to me on my resignation of this 
chairman position! 

I am hopeful that the Mani groups and projects will continue on under new leadership for many 
more years. It has been an honor serving our members and community. 
Thank you IAWG president and board of directors for all of your support and encouragement through the many 
years! 

Lubiana Cernobori 



These photos and more can be found on our website 

HTTPS://IAWGSM.ORG under  

PHOTO GALLERY Photos courtesy of LINDA WATSON, 

historian

IAWG APRIL MEETING 
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 Italian American Women’s Guild 
 San Francisco Giants vs. Oakland Athletics 

 Italian Heritage Night 
 Tuesday, July 25, 2023 

 The Giants are proud to celebrate our rich Italian culture during the annual 
 Italian Heritage Night at Oracle Park. This special event package includes a ticket to the �rst 

 game of the Bay Bridge Series against the Oakland Athletics, as well as a limited edition 
 Italian Heritage Night Trucker Hat, early admission to enjoy Italian Heritage festivities in the 

 parking lot and pregame entertainment on the �eld! 

 $37.00 per person bleacher seats rows 18 and 19 
 Game begins at 6:45pm 

 Please return the bottom portion of this sheet with a self-addressed stamped envelope and 
 a check made payable to  IAWG  and mail to: 

 Deb Robbins, 144 Somerset Street, Redwood City, CA 94062 

 For questions or further information, please call 
 Lori Bates at 650-483-7239 or Deb Robbins at 650-678-2696 

 Reservation and check  must  be received by  June 15,  2023 

 (Absolutely  NO  refunds or cancellations.) 

 Number of tickets _____________ @ $37.00 per person                                                 Amount Enclosed: ______________________________ 

 Member’s Name: _____________________________________________________________________________________________________   Phone:____________________________________________________ 

 Email Address: ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 Don’t Forget: a self-addressed stamped envelope where you want your tickets mailed. 



                 Italian American Women’s Guild 
August 14, 2023, Dinner Meeting 

2023 Scholarship Recipients Recognition Event 
 

Peninsula Italian American Social Club 
100 North B Street, San Mateo,  

5:00 p.m. No-Host Cocktails   6:00 p.m. Dinner 
 

     Menu 
      Dinner Includes: 

Caesar Salad & Garlic Bread 
 

Choice of One: 
Ravioli with Bolognese Sauce 

 Chicken Marsala with Vodka Sauce Pasta and Vegetable 
Eggplant Parmesan 

 
Dessert and Coffee 

 

$40.00 Members Only 

Please return the bottom portion of this sheet with a check made payable to IAWG and mail to: 
 

Gail Mozzini 
575 Cedar Avenue 

San Bruno, CA   94066 
 

For questions or further information, please call 
Gail Mozzini, 650-400-2494. 

 

Reservation must be received by August 4, 2023 
(No Refunds for cancellations after August 4, 2023 and no tickets sold at door) 

 

Member’s Name: _____________________________    Phone: ____________ 

Cost $40.00 per person -   Members Only 
 

Amount Enclosed:   ____________________ 
                     If paying for multiple-people, please list their names on back of sheet. 

I would like to sit with:  ____________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

ENTRÉE CHOICE:          Ravioli             Chicken Marsala             Eggplant        
          Need a ride:  Yes ______   No _______   (If yes, someone will contact you.) 
 
 



IAWG FACEBOOK PAGE 

Our IAWG Facebook page is gaining new members each month. 

Join in the conversation about anything Italian and club events. 

Search for the: 

Italian-American Women’s Guild (exactly as

written) Posts are limited to club members, however your 

friends will see them.  If they want to get in on the action, have 

them join the club! 

Any issues finding our Facebook page, please 

email me:    

The IAWG  will be sending out the monthly 

newsletter  to email addresses on file.  The 

newsletter will be emailed out by the  4th 

Wednesday of the month.   If you have an 

email address and if you have not received 

an email from me parmanino135@gmail.com 

please email me back and I will check to 

be sure your email address is correct and 

on file.   Please also check your SPAM or 

JUNK  folders for my emails. 

Pat Armanino   

 parmanino135@gmail.com

How well do you know your Italian 

Trivia!! 

Answer to APRIL trivia: Vermouth 

MAY Trivia:  “ Named the 1984 female

athlete of the year,  she won an Olympic gold 

medal for women’s all-around gymnastics”  

 Who is this Italian American gymnast” 

Answer will be given at the next  

general meeting! 

Trivia submitted by Doreen Mazzei:  

Source HERITAGE Italian-American Style by 

Leon J Radomile  



PLEASE SUPPORT OUR  

ADVERTISERS!! 



ITALIAN AMERICAN WOMEN’S GUILD 

P.O. BOX 6411 

SAN MATEO, CA 94403 
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